
 

 

February 2023, a man  

approached Many Hands 

looking for help. He can't 

walk and our staff identified 

him as a perfect candidate 

for a Mobility Cart. He was 

supposed to receive one a 

few days prior but was  

unable to get to the  

appointment. He came to 

the gate hoping there was  

still a chance.  

Ewand and Christi worked 

with him to get his cart  

assembled, prayed for him, 

and sent him home with his 

new mode of transportation. 

He said he wants to "restore 

his life in Christ" and was so 

grateful for the help.  

Everything worked out in  

perfect timing. 

May the God of hope fill you 

with all joy and peace in  

believing, so that by the power 

of the Holy Spirit you may 

abound in hope.   

Romans 15:13 ESV 

God provides! 

Quoted from the Fall 2022 Partners for Care newsletter: 

“Nothing is as powerful as stories of real people whose lives have 

been changed by the kindness of others.  There is no greater blessing 

than the privilege of extending kindness to some of the world’s most 

marginalized people—through a mobility cart –and witness first hand 

how their lives are forever changed!” 

Partners for Care has partnered with Mobility Worldwide to help ease 

the burden of people with disabilities in Kenya. PFC has distributed 

3000 carts! 

 
An email and this photos received  
February 4,2023 from Challenged  
Children Foundation in Ghana. 
“Our Family Appreciate the  
Opportunity to Receive the  

mobility cart which is supporting our 
challenged Child to school. We also 

have a foundation that is supporting 
challenged children. Thank you.  

Grateful heart “ 
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August 2022  

220 carts were 

shipped to Partners for 

Care in Kenya  



Mobility Worldwide Leighton received grant 

money from Pella Community Foundation  

allowing us to purchase anti-fatigue mats for 

both shops.  It helps relieve backaches and 

foot problems for our volunteers. 

For more information about our ministry contact: 

                Pete Verhey        Larry Geetings 

                641-204-1972       641-780-1274 

      email: info@petia.org 

     Visit us on the web at mobilityia.org 

      501(c) 3 non profit -Tax #45-1837281 

A great visual display of what has   

been accomplished because of your 

generous support.  Thanks to  

Marv Rozendaal for making this board. 

We express our sympathy  
to the family  of Gene Meier  

who died December 8, 2022. He 
was a volunteer in the shop. Gene 

worked in the metal  
department cutting, drilling, and 

grinding steel. 

           

       MOBILITY WORLDWIDE - IA LEIGHTON DONATION SLIP 

       Yes, I want to give the GIFT OF MOBILITY to a person  

                        whose legs do not function  

 

  NAME:______________________________________________ 

 ADDRESS:___________________________________________  

 CITY, ST,    

  ZIP:_________________________________________  

 Employer matching gift:_________________________________  

Make check payable to Mobility Worldwide IA –Leighton  

 mail to:   

Pete Verhey 100 Kirkwood Pella IA 50219 

All donations to MobilityWorldwide are tax deductible  

 

Emailed received:  “I was in El Salvador with my 
wife’s family for the New Year.   I met this man 
briefly as I was driving through a very busy small 
town called Ataco in El Salvador.   

We identified your shop number.  The man says he 
likes the mobility cart very much and told me he had 
it 4 years. 

Also the roads in town were cobblestone and some 
with significant inclines.  Great work on a quality  
mobility cart and for providing this gift of mobility.” 


